
Winter Tips for a  
Safe Season!
 
Winter is here to stay! Roads staff members are 
continuously monitoring and treating roads 
throughout Cochrane for snow and icy patches.

Stay safe this winter! Shovel and clear the 
sidewalks adjacent to your property within 48 
hours; stay off of the ice, including stormwater  
facilities, creeks and rivers; wear warm winter 
clothing and drive with caution. 

Cochrane.ca/council

Council Meetings

Cochrane.ca/RFP

Closing dateRFPs

Contact Us!

Regular Council 
Monday, January 23 | 5:30pm 

Committee of the Whole 
Monday, January 16 | 5:30pm 

Cochrane.ca/jobs

We’re Hiring!

Employment 
Opportunities Apply by

Actively Recruiting

Actively Recruiting

January 15

@townofcochrane 
 

Waste & Recycling 403-851-2277

Administration 403-851-2500

The Station at Cochrane Crossing 403-851-7700

Civil Land Development 
Technologist I

Operator, Parks & Open 
Spaces

Water & Wastewater 
Systems Maintenance 
(term position) 

February 3River Height Reservoir and 
Pump Station Expansion 
Phase 1A

Last days for curbside Christmas Tree Collection. Collection will run 
from January 2-13 on your regular waste and recycling collection day. 
If you miss the curbside collection, you can bring your tree to the 
Eco Centre. 

Please remember to remove all lights, tinsel, decorations and netting.

Cochrane.ca/waste

Mayor Jeff Genung is preparing his annual 
State of Cochrane Address which will take place 
on Thursday February 9, 2023, 6-9pm at the 
Cochrane RancheHouse. 

Tickets are now available: 
CochraneChamber.ca/events

2023 
Business 
Licences

All Business Licence renewals will be available 
at The Station at Cochrane Crossing (360 
Railway Street W.) To update account or pay by 
phone, contact Business Licensing at  
403-851-2573.

All businesses operating in Cochrane must hold 
a current business licence.  
Cochrane.ca/business

Curbside Christmas 
Tree Collection

State of Cochrane 
Address

Visit Cochrane.ca/petpay 
to look up your animal’s 
tag number and renew 
your pet’s licence.

In-person renewal can be 
completed at The Station 
or RancheHouse.

2023 Animal 
Licences 

Outdoor Skating 
Rinks Open Now

Lace up your skates! The Upper Mitford Pond 
and Tim Bannister Memorial rinks are open 
for use! 

Both are maintained for ice skating as long 
as the weather allows. Lights are on nightly 
until 10pm. Always call the 24-hour Facility 
Status Line for updates before you head out: 
403-851-2552


